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You’ve been telling us about traffic, road
safety, and a poor bus service.
"SHREWSBURY MOVES" is a new plan
advocating for improved buses in the
north of Shrewsbury, which has a worse
service than other parts of town.

ROADS AND BUSES: calling for improvements

Shrewsbury Green Party : Working to get things done in Battlefield

GREEN VIEW: BATTLEFIELD

MARCH 2024

Sarah and Chris Take the lead in Litter picking
Unsightly litter is a big problem in the
area. Sarah and Chris litter picked on
Battlefield Road recently with local
residents. Most of the litter is from fast
food, so Sarah and Chris reached out to
McDonald's and KFC to ask what they do
to cut down on rubbish. The companies
say they have environmental policies. We
say they need to act on them!

JOIN THE NEXT CLEANUP:
Friday 5th April 10am behind Aldi on
Battlefield Road. Kids are welcome!
We'll provide gear, just bring thick gloves.

SARAH, CHRIS AND LOCAL RESIDENTS LITTER PICKING

www.greenshropshire.org.uk

Scan the QR code or search for
the new “Battlefield Greens”
Facebook page for upcoming
litter pick dates.
https://bit.ly/BattlefieldGreens 

Sarah Clayton and Chris Davenport, Shrewsbury Green Party Campaigners

BATTLEFIELD DESERVES BETTER



LITTER PICKING: 
Friday 5th April 10am behind Aldi
on Battlefield Road. Everyone
welcome! Details overleaf.

Search “Battlefield Greens”coordinatorshrewsbury@greenshropshire.org.uk

VISIT LION COPPICE:
Tuesday 9th April 3pm & Sunday
14th April 10.30am. Meet on the
footpath behind Aldi. Details above.

Come and see the spring display of
wood anemones in Lion Coppice, an
ancient woodland at the heart of
Battlefield. Every year the woodland
floor is carpeted by beautiful white
flowers. Chris Davenport will talk
about its rich biodiversity and why
we need to look after our remaining
ancient woodlands. Meet on the
footpath behind Aldi, next to the big
electricity pylon.

VISIT LION COPPICE IN SPRINGTIME
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CAN WE HELP? GET IN TOUCH

Sarah and Chris are asking for a safe
crossing on Battlefield Road. This
would be a great way to spend some of
the new government funding that was
announced recently.

BOOK IN ADVANCE at 
https://bit.ly/LionCoppice
or scan the QR code.
Limited numbers!

Tuesday 9th April 3 pm & Sunday 14th April 10.30am

What3Words: plates.then.tiger
Wear suitable footwear.
Sorry, not suitable for wheelchairs.
No dogs, please.

SPRING FLOWERS IN LION COPPICE

Free of charge

Green councillor Julian Dean says “we
know that car ownership in the north of
Shrewsbury is lower than elsewhere and
at the moment we don’t have good
walking and cycling routes into town”.

Read about the government transport funding announcement:
https://bit.ly/TransportFunding


